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The Chair of the Permanent Council presents his compliments to the permanent missions and has the honor to request that they kindly proceed to nominate experts to participate in the meeting to be convened in fulfillment of resolution AG/RES. 1960 (XXXIII-O/03) to consider “Strengthening Democratic Governance in the Region.”

The hope is to confirm a broad, diverse group of experts with varying professional perspectives and from various disciplines, so as to combine political experience with academic excellence and achieve an appropriate geographical and gender balance.


The Chair of the Permanent Council thanks the missions in advance for kindly submitting their nominations before August 18 to the Permanent Council Secretariat, which will notify the Unit for the Promotion of Democracy in due course.


The Chair of the Permanent Council avails himself of the opportunity to reiterate to the permanent missions to the Organization of American States the assurances of his highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., August 11, 2003
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